
I want to share with you that in the 
month of July we had a 
wonderful activity. Our 
annual Vacation Bible School
is always such an impact on 
the children and the com-
munity. The church youth 
are also involved in helping 
run the event, and this is 
good for the church Jesus 
Maria in the province of 
Cordoba. 

There were 120 children who attended, 83 gave their lives to 
Jesus. The same week we had a meeting for the parents to preach 
the Gospel and 9 mothers accepted Jesus as their Savior.  We ended 
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Dear brothers and sisters in the LORD, 
We are so excited and grateful to have shared time with our brot-
hers and sisters in the US.  It was very special to see, visit with and 
thank you personally for the prayers and support you have given us 
for so many years. We wished we could have visited with every 
single one of you. 
You are each and 
every one very spe-
cial to us. We sim-
ply say, THANK 
YOU!! 



the week with a special meeting for 
the youth. Twenty were in atten-
dance and Tikini Brefka was able to 
share a message that impacted 
their hearts. Monica was able to 
have several meetings with the wo-
men. We also continued seeking 
out who needs discipleship and 
counseling. 

In the end of 
July we were able 
to travel to Colom-
bia for a retreat 
with our Internal-
tional World Reach 

team.  We had beautiful times around the Word of God and great 
fellowship with our brothers and sisters. We later traveled to the US 
to share about our ministry in Argentina. It was a good trip. 

We wanted to share that we arrived safely back to Argentina, 
and are excited for the new challenges. 

We are excited for some changes that we will have in our mi-
nistry and we covet your prayers: 

1. Monica and I will be focusing more intently on discipleship.
2. We will continue focusing more on Biblical counseling.
3. We will teach in conferences in various churches and have re-
treats for married couples.
In addition to this, we ask for you to pray for our activities we will 
have in November. We are planning a camp for men, a spiritual 
re-treat for couples, and a conference for the anniversary of a 
church in Buenos Aires.

Thank you for taking the time to read our letter. May 
God bless you abundantly. 

Your servants in Christ, 
Andrés and Mónica Acosta 

If you would like to partner 

with a one-time gift or recur-

ring monthly gifts to provide 

the support we must raise for 

the mission of World Reach to 

serve in Global Missions, here 

is more information on how to 

do so: 

To donate online, go to 

world-reach.org/donate to 

give once or set up a 

monthly gift via credit card.  

We also offer the option to 

give monthly via an Elec-

tronic Funds Transfer from 

your bank account.  This is 

our preferred method be-

cause you will incur no third 

party processing fee, and 

the transfer can be set up 

by going to world-

reach.org/donate and click-

ing on “EFT Giving” at the 

top of the page. 

 To give by check made 

payable to World Reach, 

mail to the address below 

with a note indicating your 

preference for supporting 

"Acosta Ministry": 

World Reach 

P.O. Box 26155 

Birmingham, AL 35260-

0155 
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